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IMPORTANT!              Breast Cancer Screenings 
 

 

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month 
 *Reminder* 

 

Molina Healthcare continues to deliver excellent customer service which includes preventative 
care services like, breast cancer screening. As we strive to improve HEDIS scores, we are asking 
physicians to help us raise Breast Cancer Awareness by recommending breast cancer screening. 

Who should be screened? 

The CDC recommends that women who are 50 to 74 years old and are at average risk for breast 
cancer to get a mammogram screen every two years. Women who are 40 to 49 years old should 
talk to their doctor or other health care professional about when to start and how often to get a 
mammogram. 

Qualified Cancer Screening Tests 

• Mammogram 
• Breast Magnetic Resonance Imaging (MRI) 
• Clinical Breast Exam 
• Breast Self-Awareness 

Additional Information 
Patients can be screened for breast cancer at a clinic, hospital, or a doctor’s office. Health 
insurance plans are required to cover mammograms every one or two years for women beginning 
at the age 40. 

For more information about this measure, please contact Nichole M. Rodriguez at: 
Nichole.Rodriguez@molinahealthcare.com 

 
 
 

Thank you for your continued care to our Members! 

Molina Healthcare of Florida 
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